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affordable housing is at  a critical point in our community.  Without stabilization of rents and
occupancy the health of the whole community will be jeopardized.  Families who are currently
in housing yet making minimum wage cannot afford rent increases at the alarming rate that
has occurred over the last few years.
I strongly encourage your committee to support SB 608 to protect those individuals who are
doing the best they can to make ends meet with there current housing expenses and low
wages.
Thank you,
-- 
Tim Shearer MS 
IL & Outreach Specialist
Lane Independent Living Alliance
20 E. 13th Ave.
Eugene, OR 97401
541-607-7020 ext. 42
Fax 541-607-7020
http://lilaoregon.org
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